
MacDonald, Monica 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Zeinabova, Bianka 
April 18, 2018 6:46 AM 
MacDonald, Monica 
FW: Odyssey grant request 

From: Holly Lloyd [mailto:Holly.Lloyd@burnabyschools.ca] 
Sent: April 17, 2018 8:44 PM 
To: Zeinabova, Bianka 
Subject: Odyssey grant request 

Dear Ms. Zeinabova, 

18.18 

It was so wonderful to see Pietro Calendino at our Provincial Tournament this year. I had hoped to 
get a chance to thank him personally for the many years the Burnaby City Council has supported our 
school teams, but he slipped away before I was able to speak to him. This year we had sixteen 
teams from Burnaby compete in the tournament, and six of those teams won the opportunity to 
attend World Finals. The gold medalists are as follows: 

Buckingham Elementary 
Structural Problem 
Division 2 
Wanru Li (Clara) - grade S 

De du Kong ( Olivia} - grade 5 
De Chun Kong - grade 7 
Max Li - grade 7 

Sajan Senghera - grade 7 
Gloria Yan - grade S 

Buckingham Elementary 
Vehicle Problem 
Division 2 
Lindsay Goudron - grade 7 

Samantha Quan - grade 7 
Nicholas Chow - grade 7 
Shawn Sidhu - grade 7 
Kathryn Mah - grade 6 
Brandon Louie - grade 6 

Montecito Elementary 
Technical Problem 
Division 1 
Elizabeth Merwin - grade 2 
Danie Yao - grade 3 
Hannah Gao - grade 2 
Aaron Zhang - grade 3 
Max Wu - grade 3 
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Lilianna Zhang - grade 3 

Emily Heyd - grade 2 (not attending) 

Montecito Elementary 
Classics Problem 
Division 1 
Alexandra Merwin - grade 4 
Logan Hosie - grade 5 
Kayla Scott - grade 5 
Saaya Reichel - grade 5 
Tristan Nguyen - grade 4 

Markus Delorme - grade 4 
Michelle Li - grade 5 

Parkcrest Elementary 
Technical Problem 
Division 2 
Darius Bezic - grade 4 

Lucas Wang - grade 4 

Kaleena Yen - grade 5 
Chen Yun (Lucy) Lu - grade 6 
Sharon Park - grade 6 

Riley Searle - grade 6 

St. Michael's Elementary 
Performance Problem 
Division 1 
Raul Buzgar- grade 4 

Steven Nicklin - grade 4 
Maxwell Manalo - grade 4 

Tristan Adams - grade 4 
Victoria Chen - grader 4 
Jeanelle Chiu - grade 4 
Lyana Lodato - grade 3 

Thank you for considering our request. We have seen many Burnaby students compete on the world 
stage thanks to your generous financial support. 

Sincerely, 

Holly Lloyd 

Holly Lloyd 

Head Teacher/Librarian 

Montecito Elementary 

2176 Duthie Ave. 

Burnaby, BC 
VSA 252 

604-296-9023 
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